
to whom it may concern 
re:  the proposed NI 31-103 
 
As an account holder at Olympia Trust Company, I object to the proposals 
and DO NOT want to have to divulge vast amounts of personal financial 
information to a sales person when investing, nor do I wish to be subject to a 
sales persons refusal of purchase. 
 
Trusting the above to be clear & acceptable,  
 
 
Ervin LaTrace 
Investor 


